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Co-Chairs: 
 

The Uniform Personnel Classification and Compensation Plan Subcommittee met on Wednesday, 
September 21, 2016, at 1:30 p.m. in Room A of the MAC Building.  The Subcommittee reviewed the following 
personnel-related items and respectfully request that they be filed with the Arkansas Legislative Council.  

 
1. Chief Fiscal Officer of the State Special Entry Rate/Labor Market/Movement Report    

  
2. Report of Grid Movements and Usage 

 
3.   Department of Higher Education – Provisional Positions Report including new  positions for Four (4)-Year 
Institutions and Two (2)-Year Institutions.   
 

Following these Communication Reports, a Quorum call was made and no action was taken on any other item of 
business.  
 
Kay Barnhill with the DFA - Office of Personnel Management gave a short presentation of the proposed Pay Plan for 
state employees for FY18. 
 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 

     
Senator Uvalde Lindsey, Co-Chair              Representative Lanny Fite, Co-Chair 


